Notice

October 21, 2020

As per the application received on the egre@sggs.ac.in mail Id from students and the decision
taken in the EGRC meeting held on October 10, 2020, re-examination of the Summer
Examination 2020 is scheduled from October 28, 2020. Following students are permitted to

reappear for this examination:

2008BCS201 | 2009BCS202 | 2009BCW201 | 2011BELO35 | 2011BPR033 | 2012BCS007 | 2012BCS056
2012BCS083 | 2012BCW004 | 2012BELO04 | 2012BPR538 | 2013BCS017 | 2013BCS092 | 2013BEC092
2013BELO17 | 2014BCS075 | 2014BCS104 | 2014BCS112 | 2014BTT015 | 2015BPR049 | 2015BPR062
2015BPR511 | 2016BCHO11 | 2016BCS055 | 2016BCS098 | 2016BELO22 | 2016BITO55 | 2016BIT152
2016BMEOOS | 2016BTTO017 | 2016BTT029 | 2017BEC509 | 2017BEC525 | 2017BPR505

h— S

Dean Academics

(ﬁnaﬂv

Director




